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Kramer, Paul@Energy

From: Carmen Ramirez <carmen4oxnard@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 12:01 PM
To: Kramer, Paul@Energy
Subject: Re: City Council meeting on September 27

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Yes! You are right I confirmed with the City Manager's office, we have an unusually free Tuesday evening. 
Thank you. 
 
On Thursday, September 8, 2016, Kramer, Paul@Energy <Paul.Kramer@energy.ca.gov> wrote: 

Mayor Pro-Tem Ramirez: 

  

Thank you for calling to our attention that a City Council meeting may occur on September 27, the date the 
Puente Power Project AFC Committee has selected for a Committee Status Conference in Oxnard. 

  

I write to verify this information because no meeting is shown on the 2016 City Council calendar posted on the 
City web site. In response to an inquiry, the City Manager’s office indicated that no meeting was scheduled on 
the 27th. Can you please confirm your information at your earliest convenience? If you find it more convenient 
to reply directly to me, I can arrange to file a copy in the proceeding’s record. 

  

Paul Kramer 

Assistant Chief Counsel 

For the Puente Power Project AFC Committee 
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